
 17 June 2022 HPC e-Bulletin  
Kia ora koutou 

Dear Parents / Whānau 

 

From the Board 

As you would likely be aware, the Board of Trustees have respectfully accepted the letter of resignation of our 

Principal Ngaire Harris from the Principal's role here at Hauraki Plains College. The need for the Board to 

communicate with you all regarding the Principal Appointment process has arised. This is just a brief update on 

what the board sees as the consultation process giving everyone the chance for input to allow us to gather 

information for the Principal’s application pack.   

  

The Board is embarking on a search for the next Principal of Hauraki Plains College. Preparation for the 

appointment process is still in the early stages but we are keen to invite input from our staff, students and the 

community. This information will be focused around the most important qualities and attributes they would like to 

see in the person selected to lead our school into the future. This is your opportunity to identify priorities and 

contribute to the Person Specifications that will assist us in our search.   

  

Later next week we will be sending a survey out to the wider community requesting your thoughts on what you see 

are key attributes as we begin the process of finding the new Principal for Hauraki Plains College. 

 

Andrew Gordon (HPC Board of Trustees) 

 

School Photos 

Next week students will receive ordering codes for individual and composite River Group photos. The whole 

process (orders and payment)  is online - the school won't handle any orders or money. 

 

Careers 

• Tertiary Prep Evening: For Year 13 students, and parents, who are Uni bound to elaborate on processes and 

requirements for applications and scholarships. 7pm in the College Hall, Tuesday 21st June. 

• AUT Liaison Visit: Wednesday 22nd June, Careers Centre. 

• Practice Teacher Interviews: Monday 27th June in the Careers Centre. 

• PIHMS Talk for Careers in Business/ Management side of Hotels / Tourism: Wednesday 29th June at 

11:40am in the Careers Centre. Students are to register their name with Whaea Toni at the Careers Centre. 

• Learner Licence Course: Monday 4th, Wednesday 6th and Friday 8th July. 

 

Year 13 Semester B Course Confirmation 

Next week will be the final week for Level 3 Course Confirmation. Please see Mrs Casey for any changes.  

 

Thank you for the many kind comments I have received from students and parents over the past week. Enjoy the 

time with family and friends which the Matariki celebration brings. No school next Friday 24 June. 

 

Ngaire Harris 

PRINCIPAL 


